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Mentions 
 
Lancaster Farming: DEP Levies Penalty Against Sunoco for Pipeline Violations 
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main_edition/dep-levies-penalty-against-sunoco-for-pipeline-
violations/article_3b7d78f0-0d93-50a1-af90-e87a345da7db.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  DEP:  Wells impacted by leak 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/051218/page/7/story/dep-wells-impacted-by-gas-leak  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Maps of underground mines to be digitized 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/051218/page/23/story/maps-of-underground-mines-to-
be-digitized  
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  DEP awards funding to help  homeowners identify potential mine subsidence 
risks 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/dep-awards-funding-to-help-homeowners-identify-potential-mine-
subsidence/article_98ead5f5-5a1b-507b-bc73-3c10dedf0b9d.html  
 
Bradford Era:  Request to halt wastewater treatment plant project denied 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/request-to-halt-wastewater-treatment-plant-project-
denied/article_cd486e82-57e4-11e8-84f1-b3f8796d0698.html  
 
Gant Daily:  Getting groundwater infiltration out of sewer system tops Lawrence Twp. meeting 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/05/16/getting-ground-water-infiltration-out-of-sewer-system-tops-
lawrence-twp-meeting/  
 
Air 
 
WESA: Dropping Childhood Asthma Rates Correlate With Closing Of Shenango Coke Works 
http://wesa.fm/post/dropping-childhood-asthma-rates-correlate-closing-shenango-coke-
works#stream/0  
 
Climate Change 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Penn State researchers study how Thwaites glacier may affect global sea level rise 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/education/penn-state/article211108774.html  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
The Clarion News: Conservation District announces 2018 award winners 
http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/local/article_1b495775-5146-50f9-a144-047de2055749.html 
 
Times News: Gypsy moth spraying to begin soon 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/gypsy-moth-spraying-to-begin-soon-1.2337297 
 
Lock Haven Express:  Bucktail Environmental Club students stock 2,000 trout, plant 1,000 trees 
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http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/05/bucktail-students-stock-2000-trout-plant-1000-
trees-2/  
 
Lancaster Newspapers: County planners recommend rejection of zoning change request 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/county-planners-recommend-rejection-of-zoning-change-
request/article_2a0d0cfa-58b6-11e8-b301-ffaae9d53fba.html 
 
WESA: Burning The Forest To Protect One Of Its Most Threatened Visitors 
http://wesa.fm/post/burning-forest-protect-one-its-most-threatened-visitors#stream/0  
 
WITF: 10 million trees to protect waterways/Author Maya Rao 
http://www.witf.org/smart-talk/2018/05/10-million-trees-to-protect-waterwaysauthor-maya-rao.php 
 
Energy 
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier:  From poop to power 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/from-poop-to-power/article_e6cdaad6-5454-
11e8-8913-cb5335a900fa.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Want to weigh in on Duquesne Light's rate hike? June 14 is the day. 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-powersource/2018/05/15/Duquesne-Light-
rate-hike-June-14-meeting-public-input/stories/201805150078  
 
Tribune-Review: Tenaska ranked among 20 best companies in Omaha 
http://triblive.com/business/businessbriefs/13581763-74/tenaska-ranked-among-20-best-companies-
in-omaha  
 
Tribune-Review: President of Westmoreland County manufacturer wins Carnegie Science Center award 
http://triblive.com/business/businessbriefs/13615306-74/president-of-westmoreland-county-
manufacturer-wins-carnegie-science-center-award 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Sunbury Daily Item:  Storm batters Valley; NWS may conduct tornado survey near Danville to determine 
if tornado knocked over tractor-trailer on bridge 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/storm-batters-valley-nws-may-conduct-tornado-survey-near-
danville/article_6318b0a0-58ff-11e8-b019-93b667f943f9.html  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Centre Daily Times:  These townships argued over land containing gas wells.  Who won? 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article211083324.html  
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Atlantic Sunrise gas pipeline through Lancaster County to be in the ground by 
end of July 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/atlantic-sunrise-gas-pipeline-through-lancaster-county-to-be-
in/article_492207f4-5865-11e8-acaa-7ba4ed2740de.html 
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WESA: Parents Concerned About Fracking Near Fox Chapel Schools  
http://wesa.fm/post/parents-concerned-about-fracking-near-fox-chapel-schools#stream/0 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Discussion on Susquehanna nuke plant safety scheduled on May 17 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/051218/page/23/story/discussion-on-susquehanna-nuke-
plant-safety-scheduled-on-may-17  
 
Waste 
 
Sunbury Daily Item:  Today’s Editorial:  River cleanup benefits environment for decades 
http://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/today-s-editorial-river-cleanup-benefits-environment-for-
decades/article_d6bea11f-573d-524c-91cb-3d9e4f9c5510.html  
 
abc27: Harrisburg to hold public meetings on sanitation ordinances 
http://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/harrisburg-to-hold-public-meetings-on-sanitation-
ordinances/1182237757 
 
Tribune-Review: Delmont residents now able to schedule pickups for e-waste, household hazardous 
waste 
http://triblive.com/local/murrysville/13652478-74/delmont-residents-now-able-to-schedule-pickups-
for-e-waste-household-hazardous-waste 
 
Water 
 
Titusville Herald: Oilcreek Township passes ordinance for sewage late fee 
http://www.titusvilleherald.com/news/article_533ac2ca-57fd-11e8-a611-bf373dd826d5.html 
 
Bradford Era: Request to halt wastewater treatment plant project denied 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/request-to-halt-wastewater-treatment-plant-project-
denied/article_cd486e82-57e4-11e8-84f1-b3f8796d0698.html 
 
News Eagle: Wallenpaupack Creek project moved to summer 
http://www.neagle.com/news/20180515/wallenpaupack-creek-project-moved-to-summer 
 
Lock Haven Express:  Sayers Dam water levels to remain same 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/05/sayers-dam-water-levels-to-remain-same/  
 
Renovo Record:  Water levels to remain unchanged at Foster Joseph Sayers Dam 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/42580  
 
Centre Daily Times:  Corps of Engineers drops plan to make changes at Sayers Reservoir 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article211169644.html  
 
Centre County Gazette:  Water levels to remain the same at Sayers Dam and Reservoir 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/water-levels-to-remain-the-same-at-sayers-dam-and-
reservoir,1476534/  

http://wesa.fm/post/parents-concerned-about-fracking-near-fox-chapel-schools#stream/0
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/051218/page/23/story/discussion-on-susquehanna-nuke-plant-safety-scheduled-on-may-17
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/051218/page/23/story/discussion-on-susquehanna-nuke-plant-safety-scheduled-on-may-17
http://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/today-s-editorial-river-cleanup-benefits-environment-for-decades/article_d6bea11f-573d-524c-91cb-3d9e4f9c5510.html
http://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/today-s-editorial-river-cleanup-benefits-environment-for-decades/article_d6bea11f-573d-524c-91cb-3d9e4f9c5510.html
http://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/harrisburg-to-hold-public-meetings-on-sanitation-ordinances/1182237757
http://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/harrisburg-to-hold-public-meetings-on-sanitation-ordinances/1182237757
http://triblive.com/local/murrysville/13652478-74/delmont-residents-now-able-to-schedule-pickups-for-e-waste-household-hazardous-waste
http://triblive.com/local/murrysville/13652478-74/delmont-residents-now-able-to-schedule-pickups-for-e-waste-household-hazardous-waste
http://www.titusvilleherald.com/news/article_533ac2ca-57fd-11e8-a611-bf373dd826d5.html
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/request-to-halt-wastewater-treatment-plant-project-denied/article_cd486e82-57e4-11e8-84f1-b3f8796d0698.html
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/request-to-halt-wastewater-treatment-plant-project-denied/article_cd486e82-57e4-11e8-84f1-b3f8796d0698.html
http://www.neagle.com/news/20180515/wallenpaupack-creek-project-moved-to-summer
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/05/sayers-dam-water-levels-to-remain-same/
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/42580
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article211169644.html
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/water-levels-to-remain-the-same-at-sayers-dam-and-reservoir,1476534/
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/water-levels-to-remain-the-same-at-sayers-dam-and-reservoir,1476534/


 
Lock Haven Express:  Flooding concerns surface as more rain in forecast 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/05/flooding-concerns-surface-as-more-rain-in-
forecast/  
 
FOX43: Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission reminding boaters on dangers of dams, boating safety 
http://fox43.com/2018/05/15/pennsylvania-fish-and-boat-commission-reminding-boaters-on-dangers-
of-dams-boating-safety/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Reading Eagle: Turtle crossing signs go up in Amity Township 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/turtle-crossing-signs-go-up-in-amity-township 
 
WITF/StateImpact: White House feared PR ‘nightmare’ over agency’s stricter chemical limits, emails 
show 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/05/15/white-house-feared-pr-nightmare-over-agencys-
stricter-chemical-limits-emails-show/?_ga=2.117904585.1190741735.1526475625-
1758981886.1515592228 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Senators expected to ask EPA's Pruitt about lavish spending 
http://www.philly.com/philly/news/politics/20180515_ap_28758389bc534dc8a97b1a2aa37bdd61.html 
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